
A Majority of Adults in Michigan’s 3rd District Support Action 

to Limit Climate Change

For more information, please contact Dr. David Karowe, WMU Professor of Biological Sciences, at david.karowe@wmich.edu or 269-387-5630.

I am worried about global warming

Yes

53%

No

47%

I support funding for 

renewable energy research

Yes

82%

No

16%

I support regulating CO2

as a pollutant

Yes

74%

No

24%

Constituents in Michigan’s 3rd District are worried about global warming, concerned that it will harm current and future generations of 

Americans, and strongly in support of regulating CO2 emissions and research into renewable energy technologies.  All data are from the Yale 

Program on Climate Change Communication, available at http://climatecommunication.yale.edu/visualizations-data/ycom-us-2016/.  

Global warming will harm Americans

Global warming will harm

future generations
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I support setting strict limits on 

CO2 emissions from existing 

coal-fired power plants

Yes

69%

No

29%


